
Notice of Public Hearing on the proposed FY19 Budget 
For the Pitt-Greenville Airport Authority 

 
 

The Pitt-Greenville Airport Authority will hold a public hearing on the proposed FY19 budget 
during its regularly scheduled meeting on June 20, 2018, at 11:30am in the Terminal Building 
Conference Room. A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in the 
Airport Administration Office during regular business hours. Persons wishing to present oral or 
written comments on the budget may do so during the budget hearing, or in writing prior to the 
public hearing by submitting comments to april.cannon@pittcountync.gov. 
 
Summary of proposed FY19 budget: 
      Operating revenues of $3,363,800 
      Operating Expenses of $3,363,750 
 
 
Betty Stansbury 
Executive Director 
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